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4-H Poultry Show Awards 
 

4-H poultry members participated in the 2023 4-H Poultry Show on Friday, June 9.  Members 

were rated on their animal’s physique, care, as well as general knowledge of the species. Each 

member was able to complete conference judging and share about their poultry projects. 

 

Members participating in the 4-H Poultry Poster Show were: Aaron and Abigail Mayfield of 

Livingston, Lane Gowin of Medora, Braylee Gilmore, Taylor Harding, Maddie Rosentreter of 

Carlinville; Cooper Kahl, Logan Helling and Allie Helling of Bunker Hill; Morgan Dambacher 

of Palmyra, Jaxson Strader of Plainview, and Luke Wolff of Shipman. Bill Bree of Lincoln, IL, 

served as show judge. Members received blue ribbons for their projects. Bree awarded the 

following top awards. 

 

Grand Champion Poultry 

Braylee Gilmore, Carlinville 

Reserve Grand Champion Poultry 

Lane Gowin, Medora 

Grand Champion Pen 

Braylee Gilmore, Carlinville 

Reserve Grand Champion Pen 

Luke Wolff, Shipman 

 Grand Champion Market Egg 

Madeline Rosentreter, Carlinville 

Reserve Grand Champion Market Egg 

Luke Wolff of Shipman  

Jr. Showmanship  

Madeline Rosentreter, Carlinville 

Intermediate Showmanship 

Abigail Mayfield, Livingston 

Sr. Showmanship  

Braylee Gilmore, Carlinville 

 

Thanks to the following award sponsors: Kenny Huff Family in Memory of Rosie and Bryan 

Huff, Crazy Clovers 4-H Club, Alton Tractor Supply, Bunker Hill Livewires, First National 

Bank of Raymond, and Jerry Clevenger. 

 



To find out more information about the 4-H Poultry Show or any other 4-H event, please contact 

the University of Illinois Extension- Macoupin County at 217/854-9604. 
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